Moneywise Web site offers cost-saving information
Source: Jennifer Hunter, agricultural economics senior extension associate 
 With the nation in an economic downturn, many of us find ourselves pinching pennies and looking for ways to cut costs. Cooperative Extension Service specialists at the University of Kentucky understand that cost savings is more important now than ever and have launched Moneywise, a Web site with timely information to help you get the most from every dollar.
The current economic situation has caused many Americans to struggle with money, some of them for the first time. Since this situation is new for many people, it can be challenging for them to find financial resources to help work through their individual situations.  
Cooperative Extension agents across the state realized the difficulty people in their communities were having managing their finances and finding reliable resources to help them make sound financial decisions. These agents requested that UK College of Agriculture specialists develop an easy-to-use Web site with many different financial topics for the general public to use. Moneywise is the result of that effort. 

The Web site covers a variety of topics to help you make informed decisions every day. Topics range from credit issues to energy costs to food prices. So whether you’re a farmer with questions on fertilizer costs or a person seeking budgeting information, Moneywise provides financial information, decision aids and calculations to help.  Web site contributors have expertise in numerous areas.  In addition to information from UK professionals, there are links to several state organizations.
Moneywise is regularly updated and can be accessed at http://ces.ca.uky.edu/moneywise. For additional financial information or help using the Web site, contact the (COUNTY NAME) Cooperative Extension Service. 
Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, sex, religion, disability or national origin. 
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